Weekend Announcements
November 27 & 28, 2021



Holiday wreath and centerpiece orders are due no later than Monday, November 29th.  Pick up will be next Sunday, December 5th, from 10 am-2 pm at the Parish Center Garage.

Germack orders will be available for pick up next weekend in the Father Prus Hall.


	

For these and other events read the parish bulletin or check the website at thomastheapostle.org!
